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This term’s value is 

 

Forgiveness 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Awards  Dates 
 

 
Celebration assembly resumes on Friday 12th 

January, all welcome! 
 

 

Wed 10th Jan Sports Club resumes 
Thurs 11th Jan Art Club resumes 
Fri 12th Jan Celebration Assembly 
  
  

 

From Mrs Busari  
 
Welcome back to the new term.  It was great to see all the 
children back in school last week and focused on their learning.   
 
Our after school clubs resume this week – see details below:- 
 
Sports Club – Wednesdays 3.15-4.15pm – with coach Paul.  All 
year groups are welcome.   
 
Craft Club – Thursdays 3.15-4.30pm – with Fi and Mrs Nott.  All 
year groups are welcome.   
 
If you would like to book your child a place on one of the clubs, 
please let us know and we will put their name down.  Places are 
limited, so please let us know asap to ensure they are booked 
in.   
 
Our first celebration assembly of the year will be on Friday 12th 
January.  As always, parents are very welcome to come and share 
the celebrations for the week.  Remember you can bring in home 
awards and achievements too so we can see what your children 
have been up to out of school.   
 
Finally, we welcome Miss Rose to the school staff who has 
started working as a teaching assistant in the Juniors.   
 
I hope that you have a lovely first full week back in school.   
 
With best wishes  
 
Jude Busari  

 
 

 

Our social media  
 

Find us on Facebook, 
Ashton C of E Primary School 

Facebook 
 

 
for our school website, please visit 

www.ashtonceprimary.org.uk 
 

 
 
Christmas Service 
 
As a governor of the school, I was pleased to attend the end 
of year church service, which was a delightful occasion. 
Mrs Busari reminded us of the true message of Christmas 
and encouraged us to remember that the birth of Jesus and 
the good news that brings is the reason that we celebrate. 
Present giving and excitement are all part of the season and 
rightly so and as a church school we enjoy them whilst 
placing Jesus’s birth at the centre. 
 
Rev’d Mark joined us for the service bringing his usual 
infectious encouragement to join in with prayers and 
singing to his guitar. He even shared some seasonal jokes of 
the cracker variety! 
 
I felt proud to be a governor of Ashton School as everyone 
went out of church happy having enjoyed their Christmas 
service. 
 
Hilary Spenceley 
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